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Site Prep Next Up at Aerospace Center
A design-build contract has
been awarded to Robertson
Construction Services of Heath
and plans approved by the City
of Heath for a building site pad.
The site pad, at James Parkway
and the Made in Licking County
Bridge, will be finished to
accept a future 20,000 sq. ft.
industrial building targeted at defense-related or clean room
operations.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects

Spotlighting Women in STEM

The Port Authority is a proud STEM advocate. Coupled with over
$250,000 committed to STEM skills programming in Licking
County, the Port Authority has been the sponsor of the “Women in
STEM” monthly feature of the Business Advocate. Each month, a
woman in a STEM career is featured as a role model for others.
Tune in to the Facebook page each month for a link to the monthly
feature.

GO TO: Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority

Future Engineers’ Visit Set

The Port Authority will host The Ohio State University at Newark
Engineering Learning Community for a tour of the Aerospace
Center for the fourth year in a row. The future engineers, first
year students with a declared engineering
major, get a hands-on experience with
current engineers from the Air Force,
Boeing, Bionetics, and Defense
Engineering Services Group. The tour
takes place on October 27.

GO TO: u.OSU.edu/engineeringlc
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